Dear Families.

I'm excited to introduce myself as the new Family Access Advocate working with our school's PTA. My role is to serve as a liaison between our ESE community and the school to increase engagement, representation, and inclusion.

To help me better understand how to support our families, I'd appreciate if you could take a few minutes to complete this brief survey. Please be assured that all responses will remain confidential and anonymous.

- What grade(s) is/are your child(ren) in? (Multiple choice)
- What is the primary disability category for your child(ren)'s IEP/504 plan?
 (Examples like Autism, Specific Learning Disability, Other Health Impairment, etc., with option to select "Prefer not to answer")
- What are your top 2-3 concerns/priorities regarding your child's educational experience? (Open-ended response)
- How would you prefer to receive information and updates? (Select all that apply)
 - Email
 - Text Message
 - Social Media (e.g. Facebook Group)
 - Printed Newsletters/Flyers
 - Other:
- If comfortable, please provide your preferred email and/or phone number for contact (Open response fields)
- Is there anything else you'd like to share about your family's needs or how I can best support you? (Open-ended response)

Thank you for taking the time to share this helpful information. I'm looking forward to being a resource for our ESE families!

Sincerely,
[Your Name]
ESE Parent Representative